

Sunday, September 12th, 2021

Dear Tennessee Nurse Practitioner,

Last week, I sent an email asking for your assistance by participating in a short, online survey that will assess current knowledge, attitudes, and self-efficacy in screening adult patients for childhood trauma.

If you have not answered the online survey yet, please do so as your responses are important.

In addition, there will be a random drawing for Apple AirPods Pro headphones for survey participation. Tennessee nurse practitioners who complete the survey in full will be eligible for the drawing. The survey should only take 15 minutes to complete. Your participation is voluntary, and your responses will remain anonymous as well. Additionally, de-identified demographic information will be obtained.

If you have any questions or comments, please reach out to Megan via the email address below.

You can complete the survey through this link:

https://belmont.az1.gualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1GNKzKr88jC9BjM

Thank you so much for your time and I look forward to your responses.

Sincerely,

Megan Wanca

Megan Wanca, BSN, RN
Doctor of Family Nursing Practice Candidate
Belmont University
Nashville, TN

Email: megan.wanca@adjuncts.belmont.edu

